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DATES 

April 

Tuesday 27th Year 1 Vision Screening 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 
 

Parents Evening 
If you have not done so already, please don’t 

forget to book your online video appointment for 

the Summer Term parents evening.  Dates for 

each year group are as follows: 

 

 Reception: 27th & 29th April 

 Year 1: 28th April & 6th May 

 Year 2: 29th April & 4th May 

 Year 3: 26th & 28th April 

 Year 4: 28th April & 6th May 

 

You can access the 

Schoolcloud booking system 

via ParentPay (Please click on 

your child’s name and the 

Parent Evening Booking Schoolcloud will be at the 

bottom of or directly via following link 

https://trinityfirstschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/the 

selection list on the left hand. 
 

Toy Library Stay and 

Play Sessions 
Toy Library stay and play 

sessions have now re-

started.  They will have lots 

of Covid safe measures in 

place and will be running two bookable hour long 

sessions each week.  Adults will need to wear a 

mask during sessions and there will be hand 

sanitising on arrival.  As always, Sarah will be 

there to welcome you in and to give parenting 

support if you need it.  

 

If you'd like to book a place at one of the 

sessions, please call Sarah on 07960 565939.  

Sessions will be at 9.30am and 11am in the 

community room at Vallis School.  If you can't 

make it to sessions but would like to borrow from 

the Toy Library, do call Sarah and she can 

arrange free home delivery (for members only).  
 

Bag 2 School 
A huge thank you to everyone 

who took the time to drop off 

their donations this week.  We 

will let everyone know the 

grand total raised shortly. 
 

Polite Reminders 
Please remember that all adults must 

wear a mask when dropping off or 

collecting children; this includes Kites 

and Trinity Plus as well. 

 

We greatly appreciate the continued support in 

helping to keep everyone safe at this time. 
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